
Rotterdam, 17.12.2021

It's Christmas time

Dear Ladies, dear Sirs,

dear friends and business partners,

Another exciting year is ending.

Also in 2021, many exciting challenges shaped all our lives - in the private and professional sphere. Together we were 

able to master the 2nd Corona year and look positively into the future.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the important, pleasant and successful cooperation. 

We are looking forward to continue our good business relation.

In order to save the resources of our planet, we have decided to create an electronic greeting card again in 2021.

We hope you have fun in watching this video - don't forget the sound 😊

We are very pleased to support two foundations with a donation:

Take care and stay healthy!

Your Optimodal-Team

https://www.kreative-weihnachtskarten.com/ecards/210121 - OPTIMODAL/
https://www.hermanvanveenstiftung.com/
https://stichtingdapperkind.nl/

